To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: A303 Scheme
Date: 03 April 2022 10:40:19

Dear Mr Shapps,

I do not write to you to discuss National Highways failure to make any changes to the
prposed Scheme to take into account the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision nor
their failure to assess alternatives less damaging to the World Heritage Site such as a
southern bypass route which I understand would be cheaper. Nor their failure to explore
alternatives to disruptive engineering at the World Hertage site.

I write to remind you that Stone Henge and it's environs are of great sprirtual and religeous

significance to a great many people in this country and who look to you for this issue to be
treated with sensitivity and care and not bulldozers.

Yours

James Wyatt-Lees






